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Media representatives are advised that Foreign Affairs Minister Bill Graham will
welcome Mexican Secretary of Foreign Affairs, Dr. Jorge G. Castaneda, to Ottawa on
February 22, 2002.

The two ministers will have an opportunity to discuss bilateral cooperation, evolving
North American relations, and a variety of current and developing hemispheric and
international issues. These include implementation of the Summit of the Americas Plan
of Action, human rights and security.

Secretary Castanedâ's'visit will mark the first meeting between the two counterparts
since Mr. Graham was appointed Minister of Foreign Affairs in January 2002.

A joint media availability is scheduled as follows:

Date: Friday, February 22, 2002
Time: 9:30 a.m. (approx.)
Location: Foyer of House of Commons

Centre Block
Parliament Buildings
Ottawa

For more information, please contact:

Media Relations Office
Department of Foreign Affairs and International Trade
(613) 995-1874
http://www.dfait-maeci.gc.ca

,+ j Department of Foreign Affairs Ministère des Affaires étrangères
and International Trade et du Commerce international Ca.nad'â.


